
Wednesday, September 4, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
• Hey Argyle, do you like to sing, dance, and act?  Maybe you are 

interested in costumes, makeup, set, lighting, sound or 
filmmaking.  If you would like to be part of Argyle Drama's film, 
musical, and theatre productions, please come to the theatre after 
school on Thursday, Sept. 5th.  Theatre Company and Production 
will meet every Tuesday and Thursday after school.  Break a leg! 

 
 

• Welcome back Argyle Music students! Please note some music 
courses start up next week. You can find out more information 
on your student email, or by visiting the music department.  
It is also never too late to join one our fantastic bands, choirs, 
and string ensembles. Stop in and say hi today in room 255. 

 
 

• Calling all field hockey players! Everyone interested in playing 
Girls Field Hockey this season, whether it's your first time or 
you're a seasoned pro, please come to an information meeting 
on Monday, September 9th in Room 218. Any questions, please 
see Mr. Mah in the PE office. 

 
 

• Argyle fall season of athletics will begins today. 
BOYS interested in playing on the Junior or Senior soccer 
teams are asked to sign up on the Soccer QR codes located on 
bulletin boards around the school. 
SR Boys team evaluations begin today after school. 
JR Boys team will begin evaluations next week. 
 
 
 
 
 



Thursday, September 5, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
 

• Hey Argyle, do you like to sing, dance, and act?  Maybe you are interested 
in costumes, makeup, set, lighting, sound or filmmaking.  If you would like 
to be part of Argyle Drama's film, musical, and theatre productions, please 
come to the theatre after school on Thursday, Sept. 5th.  Theatre Company 
and Production will meet every Tuesday and Thursday after school.  Break 
a leg! 
 
 

• Welcome back Argyle Music students! Please note some music courses 
start up next week. You can find out more information on your student 
email, or by visiting the music department.  
It is also never too late to join one our fantastic bands, choirs, and string 
ensembles. Stop in and say hi today in room 255. 
 

• Attention Vocal Jazz: this just in!! Our first class WILL actually be 
tomorrow morning at 7:15am!! See you in the choir room :) 
 
 

• Calling all field hockey players! Everyone interested in playing Girls 
Field Hockey this season, whether it's your first time or you're a seasoned 
pro, please come to an information meeting on Monday, September 
9th in Room 218. Any questions, please see Mr. Mah in the PE office. 

 
 

• Argyle fall season of athletics will begins today. 
BOYS interested in playing on the Junior or Senior soccer teams are 
asked to sign up on the Soccer QR codes located on bulletin boards 
around the school. 
SR Boys team evaluations begin today after school. 
JR Boys team will begin evaluations next week. 
 
 

• Any grade 12’s interested in doing announcements please see Madame 
Ames 
 
 



Friday, September 6, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
• Welcome back Argyle Music students! Please note some music courses start up next 

week. You can find out more information on your student email, or by visiting the 
music department.  
It is also never too late to join one our fantastic bands, choirs, and string ensembles. 
Stop in and say hi today in room 255. 

 
 

• Calling all field hockey players! Everyone interested in playing Girls Field Hockey 
this season, whether it's your first time or you're a seasoned pro, please come to an 
information meeting at lunch on Monday, September 9th in Room 218. Our first 
scrimmage is for everyone, today after school. Any questions, please see Mr. Mah in 
the PE office. 

 
 

• Cross Country Team 2024: For students wishing to run Cross Country this fall, there 
will be a short meeting at lunch on Monday, September 9th in the fitness room by the 
small gym. All are welcome. Runs begin Tuesday, September 10th after school.  
 
 

• Swim Team 2024: Interested in swimming on the Argyle swim team this fall? Come 
to a brief meeting at lunch in room 150 on Tuesday, September 10th. See you then.  

 
 

• Hey Argyle! Are you passionate about math? Do you enjoy solving challenging 
problems? If so, Argyle's Math Club is perfect for you! Throughout the year, we'll be 
participating in various math contests, including the Waterloo and AMC 
competitions. We meet Wednesdays at lunch in Room 279, Mr. Liu's room. Whether 
you're confident in math or just looking to improve your skills, all grades and 
experience levels are welcome. Hope to see you there. 

 
 

 
• Any grade 12’s interested in doing announcements please send Madame Ames a 

message on teams 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Monday, September 9, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
• "Girls Field Hockey starts this week. Anyone wanting to play this season should come 

to a meeting at lunch today in room 218. Tryouts will be Tuesday and Wednesday 
mornings before school on the Argyle turf field. Please see Mr. Mah in the PE office 
if you have any questions." 

 
 

• Cross Country Team 2024: For students wishing to run Cross Country this fall, there 
will be a short meeting at lunch today in the fitness room by the small gym. All are 
welcome. Runs begin Tuesday, September 10th after school.  
 
 

• Swim Team 2024: Interested in swimming on the Argyle swim team this fall? Come 
to a brief meeting at lunch in room 150 on Tuesday, September 10th. See you then.  

 
• All Grade 8's interested in playing rugby for Argyle this year, please come to a brief 

but important meeting on Tuesday, September 10th at Lunch in Room 157. No rugby 
experience necessary! 

 
• Attention grads, if you are interested in joining Grad Council this year, please attend 

a meeting at Lunch on Thursday in Room 150. The Grad Council will be in charge of 
planning Grad Theme events, the Winter Semi-Formal, Grad Banquet, and more. 
Everyone is welcome, please contact Mr. Kelsch if you have any questions. 

 

• Best Buddies is a fun program that promotes inclusion within a school 
community. Offering social mentoring while improving the quality of life to 
those who participate. If you are interested in joining best buddies, then please 
come to an information meeting. This Wednesday September 12th at lunch in 
room 128.  

 
 

• Hey Argyle! Are you passionate about math? Do you enjoy solving challenging 
problems? If so, Argyle's Math Club is perfect for you! Throughout the year, we'll be 
participating in various math contests, including the Waterloo and AMC 
competitions. We meet Wednesdays at lunch in Room 279, Mr. Liu's room. Whether 
you're confident in math or just looking to improve your skills, all grades and 
experience levels are welcome. Hope to see you there. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Tuesday, September 10, 2024 Announcements 
 
 

• Cross Country Team 2024: For students wishing to run Cross Country this fall, there 
will be a short meeting at lunch today in the fitness room by the small gym. All are 
welcome. Runs begin Tuesday, September 10th after school.  
 
 

• Swim Team 2024: Interested in swimming on the Argyle swim team this fall? Come 
to a brief meeting at lunch in room 150 on Tuesday, September 10th. See you then.  
 

 
• ATTENTION ALL CHAMBER CHOIR SINGERS... REHEARSALS BEGIN 

TODAY AT LUNCH IN THE CHOIR ROOM. SEE YOU THERE. 
 
• IT IS STILL NOT TOO LATE TO JOIN ONE OUR ARGYLE MUSIC'S 

ENSEMBLES (INCLUDING BAND, CHOIR, AND STRINGS). COME TO ROOM 
255 TO LEARN MORE! 

 
 

• Best Buddies is a fun program that promotes inclusion within a school 
community. Offering social mentoring while improving the quality of life to 
those who participate. If you are interested in joining best buddies, then please 
come to an information meeting. This Wednesday September 12th at lunch in 
room 128.  
 
 

• Hey argyle! The argyle gender sexuality alliance is starting up again this 
Friday. Come to room 150 at lunch to see what we’re all about! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Wednesday, September 11, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
 

• Best Buddies is a fun program that promotes inclusion within a school 
community. Offering social mentoring while improving the quality of life 
to those who participate. If you are interested in joining best buddies, then 
please come to an information meeting today at lunch in room 128.  
 

• Hey Argyle! The argyle gender sexuality alliance is starting up again 
this Friday. Come to room 150 at lunch to see what we’re all about! 

 
• "Interested in exploring a new sport? Unable to commit full time to a sports 

team this fall? Argyle's Ultimate Club may be just what you are seeking. Starting 
Friday, September 27th, anyone who's keen on throwing a disc around is 
welcome to join in the fun at Lynn Valley between 3 p.m. and 5 p.m. 

Beginning players will get a chance to build some throwing and catching skills 
and more experienced players will get a chance to work on strategy and tactics 
through games and scrimmages. All skill levels are welcome.  

Stay tuned for more information!" 

 

• All students wishing to join the swim team please pick up forms from Ms. Reid in 
room 150! 

 

• "The debate and model UN club would like to invite you to an introductory 
meeting on Friday the 13th in room 146 at lunch. All grades and skill levels are 
welcome, come see what we have to offer for debate and model United Nations 
opportunities for the rest of the year!" 

 

• Any students interested in working a couple days (Fridays a must) in the cafeteria 
please see Nel in the cafeteria 

 
 



Thursday, September 12, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

• Best Buddies is a fun program that promotes inclusion within a school 
community. Offering social mentoring while improving the quality of life 
to those who participate. If you are interested in joining best buddies, then 
please come to an information meeting today at lunch in room 128.  
 

• Hey Argyle! The argyle gender sexuality alliance is starting up again 
this Friday. Come to room 150 at lunch to see what we’re all about! 

• "Interested in exploring a new sport? Unable to commit full time to a sports 
team this fall? Argyle's Ultimate Club may be just what you are seeking. Starting 
Friday, September 27th, anyone who's keen on throwing a disc around is 
welcome to join in the fun at Lynn Valley between 3 p.m. and 5 p.m. 

Beginning players will get a chance to build some throwing and catching skills 
and more experienced players will get a chance to work on strategy and tactics 
through games and scrimmages. All skill levels are welcome.  

Stay tuned for more information!" 

• All students wishing to join the swim team please pick up forms from Ms. Reid in 
room 150! 

• Argyle Cheer will be holding a Cheer Clinic for all students interested in Cheer.  If 
you are interested in joining the Argyle Cheer team, you should attend Friday's 
clinic. Please speak to Mr. Rath in the PE Office if you have questions or would 
like more information about the Argyle Cheer program. 

• "The debate and model UN club would like to invite you to an introductory 
meeting on Friday the 13th in room 146 at lunch. All grades and skill levels are 
welcome, come see what we have to offer for debate and model United Nations 
opportunities for the rest of the year!" 

• "Attention all students interested in playing Dungeons and Dragons, Magic the 
Gathering, Warhammer, and other tabletop games. The Argyle Tabletop Club has 
its first session on Friday this week. We meet every Friday in the library after 
school. If you have any questions, please message Mr. Kelsch on Teams or come 
see him in Room 157." 

• Any students interested in working a couple days (Fridays a must) in the cafeteria 
please see Nel in the cafeteria 



Friday, September 13, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

• Interested in exploring a new sport? Unable to commit full time to a sports team 
this fall? Argyle's Ultimate Club may be just what you are seeking. Starting 
Friday, September 27th, anyone who's keen on throwing a disc around is 
welcome to join in the fun at Lynn Valley between 3 p.m. and 5 p.m. 

Beginning players will get a chance to build some throwing and catching skills 
and more experienced players will get a chance to work on strategy and tactics 
through games and scrimmages. All skill levels are welcome.  

Stay tuned for more information! 

• All students wishing to join the swim team please pick up forms from Ms. Reid in 
room 150! 

• Argyle Cheer will be holding a Cheer Clinic for all students interested in Cheer.  If 
you are interested in joining the Argyle Cheer team, you should attend Friday's 
clinic. Please speak to Mr. Rath in the PE Office if you have questions or would 
like more information about the Argyle Cheer program. 

• "The debate and model UN club would like to invite you to an introductory 
meeting today in room 146 at lunch. All grades and skill levels are welcome, 
come see what we have to offer for debate and model United Nations 
opportunities for the rest of the year!" 

• Attention grads, if you are interested in joining Grad Council this year, please 
attend a meeting at Lunch on Monday in Room 150. The Grad Council will be in 
charge of planning Grad Theme events, the Winter Semi-Formal, Grad Banquet, 
and more. Everyone is welcome, please contact Mr. Kelsch if you have any 
questions 

• "Attention all students interested in playing Dungeons and Dragons, Magic the 
Gathering, Warhammer, and other tabletop games. The Argyle Tabletop Club has 
its first session today. We meet every Friday in the library after school. If you 
have any questions, please message Mr. Kelsch on Teams or come see him in 
Room 157." 

• Any students interested in working a couple days (Fridays a must) in the cafeteria 
please see Nel in the cafeteria 

 

 



Monday, September 16th, 2024 Announcements  
 
 

• Attention grads, if you are interested in joining Grad Council this year, please attend a 
meeting at lunch on today in Room 150. The Grad Council will be in charge of 
planning Grad Theme events, the Winter Semi-Formal, Grad Banquet, and more. 
Everyone is welcome, please contact Mr. Kelsch if you have any questions 

 
• Are you looking to volunteer at Argyle?  Like helping others?  Well come join the 

Ambassadors Club!  There will be a brief info meeting afterschool today in the library. 
Or Come talk to Ms. Black to see how you can get involved. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tuesday, September 17, 2024, Announcements  
 
 

• ATTENTION CHAMBER CHOIR SINGERS: please note this week's altered schedule. 
Tuesday at lunch will be Tenors and Basses. Thursday at lunch will be just sopranos and 
altos. Wednesday afterschool will be a regular rehearsal with all sections. Thank you! 

• Do you like movies? Are you interested in learning about film and talking about movies 
with others? Film club is the right place for you! Join us for an introductory meeting on 
Wednesday at lunch in room 135 

• Hey argyle are you looking to get some more volunteer hours? If so, join the Creativity 
for Change club and make some cards for seniors! Our first meeting is Wednesday Sept 
18th at lunch in room 155!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tuesday, September 17, 2024, Announcements  
 
 

• ATTENTION CHAMBER CHOIR SINGERS: please note this week's altered schedule. 
Tuesday at lunch will be Tenors and Basses. Thursday at lunch will be just sopranos and 
altos. Wednesday afterschool will be a regular rehearsal with all sections. Thank you! 

• Do you like movies? Are you interested in learning about film and talking about movies 
with others? Film club is the right place for you! Join us for an introductory meeting on 
Wednesday at lunch in room 135 

• Hey argyle are you looking to get some more volunteer hours? If so, join the Creativity 
for Change club and make some cards for seniors! Our first meeting is Wednesday Sept 
18th at lunch in room 155!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Wednesday, September 18, Announcements  
 
 

• ATTENTION CHAMBER CHOIR SINGERS: please note this week's altered schedule.  
Thursday at lunch will be just sopranos and altos. Wednesday afterschool will be a 
regular rehearsal with all sections. Thank you! 

• Do you like movies? Are you interested in learning about film and talking about movies 
with others? Film club is the right place for you! Join us for an introductory meeting on 
Wednesday at lunch in room 135 

• Hey argyle are you looking to get some more volunteer hours? If so, join the Creativity 
for Change club and make some cards for seniors! Our first meeting is Wednesday Sept 
18th at lunch in room 155!  

• Argyle's Ultimate Club is about to begin. All are ages and abilities are welcome! Please 
see Ms. Dishaw in Room 273 to pick up the required paperwork to play. Our first session 
will take place on Friday, September 27th on Lynn Valley Field at 3pm. We hope to see 
you there! 

 
•  It's almost that time of the year again- the Terry Fox Run. This year's fundraising goal is 

$1250 and although it is higher than last year- if every student donates, we know we can 
achieve it. It is extremely important that we reach our goal for this year's fundraiser, so 
people like Terry can get the treatment they need. Check the money-meter near the P.E. 
Hall to see how much we've raised. To donate, visit the Terry Fox Run Kiosk at lunch 
starting on Thursday until Wednesday next week or scan the QR codes on the posters 
around the school. We can do it, Argyle! 
 

 
• The Argyle Environmental club meets today at lunch in room 219. Hope to see you 

there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thursday, September 19, 2024, Announcements  
 
 

• Looking to learn how to code? Meet new friends? Compete in national coding 
competitions? Coding club is just for you! We meet every Tuesday in room 135 during 
lunch. Hope to see you soon! 

• Do you play a string instrument like the VIOLIN, VIOLA, CELLO or BASS? It is NOT too late 
to join our amazing strings ensemble! Message Mr. Clements on TEAMS or talk to your 
counsellor to get more information. We'd love to have you join us! 

• Argyle's Ultimate Club is about to begin. All are ages and abilities are welcome! Please 
see Ms. Dishaw in Room 273 to pick up the required paperwork to play. Our first session 
will take place on Friday, September 27th on Lynn Valley Field at 3pm. We hope to see 
you there! 

 
•  It's almost that time of the year again- the Terry Fox Run. This year's fundraising goal is 

$1250 and although it is higher than last year- if every student donates, we know we can 
achieve it. It is extremely important that we reach our goal for this year's fundraiser, so 
people like Terry can get the treatment they need. Check the money-meter near the P.E. 
Hall to see how much we've raised. To donate, visit the Terry Fox Run Kiosk at lunch 
starting on Thursday until Wednesday next week or scan the QR codes on the posters 
around the school. We can do it, Argyle! 
 

• Yesterday the Argyle Junior Boys Soccer team played their season opener at Fen Burdett 
against Seycove. Despite confusion about the start time and no time to warm-up, the 
boys held strong early on and had numerous chances in the first half, taking a 1-0 lead. 
However, in the second half, the Pipers dominated play, adding four goals and finishing 
with a 5-1 win. Great work boys!  


